
Bus routes and schedules will be released on July 31st. Bus riders
are expected to be at the bus stop 10 minutes before the pickup
time specified. Student safety is paramount, therefore students

will be asked to read and sign a Bus Behavior form acknowledging
the expected behaviors to remain safe to and from school.

Kindergarten riders must have an adult waiting for them at the
bus stop every afternoon or they will be returned to school. It is
then the parent/guardian's responsibility to pick up that student

from Cypress Creek's Front Office.



Cars may ONLY enter the gate by turning right - traveling west on 19th
(from 301 towards 41).  
Make sure your child/children have all belongings with them and are
ready to exit the car prior to pulling into the gate.
Pull forward to the farthest cone and remain in your car.
Once stopped at a cone, instruct your child to open their door and staff
will assist them inside. 
When leaving the car rider line, you may ONLY turn right - traveling
west on 19th (towards 41). 

Morning Car Rider Line - For student safety, students cannot be dropped
off prior to 7:10 due to lack of supervision.  

Sincerely, 



Mrs. Edgar, Principal
 & 

Ms. Kelly, Assistant Principal

car rider changes!

Have car tag with family number displayed.  ALL cars MUST have a car
tag.  Cars without a tag will need to park and go inside to show ID.
Cars may ONLY enter the gate by turning right - traveling west on 19th
(from 301 towards 41).  
Stop at the stop sign and wait for a staff member to direct you to a
cone. 
Stay in your vehicle and your child/children will come to you.  
Wait for a staff member to direct you to pull out. 
When leaving the car rider line you may ONLY turn right - traveling west
on 19th (towards 41). 

Afternoon Car Rider Line - For student safety, please do not enter the gate
before 1:45 PM (12:45 on Mondays). This lane must be free for emergency
vehicles.


